
     

             MEMO           October 14th, 2014 

  
 

To:  All STAS Employees 
 

Re:  New Position: NPS – V  
 

 
NOTICE TO ALL EMPLOYEES: 
 
Before the end of the year, STAS will start to offer the screening of non-passenger 
vehicles (hereafter “NPS – V”).  To begin, there will only be one NPS – V checkpoint 
but the final objective is to have three.  
 
On the schedule here posted, you will notice eight (8) lines for NPS – V positions; 
four (4) for men and four (4) for women.  Qualified employees (see below) will be 
able to bid on these lines in accordance to their seniority.  The training for the eight 
(8) employees will take place in early November. 
 
The agents who will bid for the NPS-V positions will be given variable 
AM/PM/NIGHT schedules at ID or TB until the positions are opened. 
 
In order to bid on an NPS – V line, you must satisfy the following criteria: 

 Have at least 1 year of continuous service; 

 Fluent in both French and English; 

 Have advanced XRT level; 

 Have an exemplary performance file; 

 Do not have the CTX, CTX5800 and/or EDX certification. 
 
All those interested in the NPS – V positions can visit the HR department to obtain 
more information and validate if they meet the required qualifications.  
  
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks you for your collaboration, 
 
 
Management 


